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Friday 1 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Covid-19 Safer Measures Update.   

We are three weeks into a full teaching timetable and an increasing variety of extra-curricular activities being 
offered. It is clear that students and staff are really enjoying and benefiting from the fuller range of experiences 

being run at St. Anne’s.  

The safety measures we have in place at the moment include: 

• Ensuring students and staff who display symptoms are not on site and that they can only return after a 

negative PCR or 10 days isolation 

• Providing tests for asymptomatic testing to help prevent transmission by those currently positive but 

without symptoms.  

• Increased ventilation in all classrooms and indoor spaces. Please be assured that students are able to 

adapt their clothing in the classroom if they feel cold. 

• One way system, hand sanitising and cleaning of shared equipment is still in place. 

Despite our best efforts, Covid-19 cases are increasing within our Learning Family. Following consultation with 

Public Health England (PHE) and the Local Educational Authority (LEA), we are strengthening our protective 

measures.  

From Monday 4th October 2021 we request that facial coverings are worn, unless exempt, in all shared indoor 

spaces i.e. classrooms, corridors or queuing for lunch, places where social distancing is not possible. This measure 

will be in place until the 22nd October 2021, after which we will review the situation.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Loveland 

Headteacher 

 


